
 

 TRAUMA 
INFORMED CARE 

TRAINING  
FOR ATTORNEYS, GAL’S, AND JUDGES 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

Cost $0 
PRE-REGISTRATION IS 

REQUIRED AS SEATING IS 

LIMITED 

 

PLEASE EMAIL 
TICTRAINING@RACINECOUNTY.COM 

TO RESERVE YOUR SPOT – PLEASE 

INDICATE THE TRAINING DATE IN 

YOUR EMAIL 

 

 
 

 

WHEN 

September 6, 2019 

8am - 2pm  

  Lunch will be provided 

 

CLE’s available 

 

 

WHERE 
CITY HALL ANNEX BUILDING 

800 CENTER STREET 

ROOM #330 

RACINE WI 53403 

 

SPONSORED BY 

 

 

Oprah Winfrey: “This story has 
had more impact on me than 
practically anything I’ve ever 

done.” 

 
 

 

PRESENTERS:   
 

Tim Grove - Tim is the chief clinical officer at Saint A.  He is responsible for 

the implementation of Saint A’s trauma informed care philosophy and 
practices, including spearheading the implementation of Dr. Bruce Perry’s 
Neurosequential Model of Therapeutics (NMT).  Tim developed the trauma 
informed care training curriculum of how best to understand and implement 
trauma informed care.  Tim has been training and consulting for the past 10 
years in Wisconsin and with groups from across the country, teaching diverse 
professionals and caregivers.  Tim was interviewed by Oprah Winfrey for a 60 
Minutes segment regarding Trauma.   
  

The Hon. Mary E. Triggiano - Milwaukee County Circuit Judge Mary 

Triggiano is a leader in Wisconsin’s trauma-informed care movement. Judge 
Triggiano has been a Milwaukee County Circuit Court Judge since 2004. She 
presides over the Family Drug Treatment Court and is Deputy Chief Judge for 
Milwaukee County Circuit Courts.  Judge Triggiano has been involved in 
numerous committees and has given countless presentations addressing 
childhood trauma, trauma informed care, domestic violence, child well-
being, child welfare law, safety and permanence, infant mental health, 
evidence-based sentencing practices, evidence-based responses to drug and 
alcohol use, family drug treatment courts, juvenile delinquency.  Judge 
Triggiano has been a member of the National Council on Juvenile & Family 
Court Judges for over 10 years and is a Project ONE Co-Leader and co-chair 
of the Milwaukee Model Court Collaborative Team. 
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